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Dear members,  

 

AIBPARC circular no.  1/19 dated 4.1.19 is being reproduced for 
information of all. The circular contains letter from CBPRO to 
Hon'ble Finance Minister, GOI for considering long pending issues of 
BANK RETIREES. 

 

 

 
B.Lakshminarayana 

Hon.Secretary. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

ALL INDIA BANK PENSIONERS’ & RETIREES’ CONFEDERATION  

( A.I.B.P.A.R.C.) 

C/O BANK OF INDIA OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION 

(EASTERN INDIA BRANCHES) 

BANK OF INDIA, KOLKATA MAIN BRANCH 

23A, NETAJI SUBHAS ROAD, KOLKATA – 700 001 

Mobile :9674188524, E-mail : aibparc@gmail.com 
==============================================================================================

===================== 

Circular No.1./19          

 Date 04.01.2019  

 

(For circulation among members of the governing council of AIBPARC, 

State Secretaries, Special Invitees and Advisors.) 

 

Dear Comrade, 

 

Sub: Long Pending Issues of Bank Retirees 

 

We are reproducing the text of a letter dated 03.01.2019 written by Joint Convenor, CBPRO, to Union Finance Minister 

on above subject.   This is for information of membersWith best wishes of the new year, 

 

( SUPRITA SARKAR) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 

mailto:aibparc@gmail.com


QUOTE : 

                                                                                                                                     Dated: 03.01.219 
 
Shri Arun Jaitley Ji 
Hon’ble Finance Minister 
Government of India 
New Delhi 
 
Honorable Sir, 

. 
 
We have been taking up with IBA and Government of India about our Pending issues including submitting 
Memorandum to your good self and IBA personally. However none of the issues raised by us has been 
resolved disappointing all Banks Retirees & Pensioners who had put in their dedicated service in their 
respective Banks and served the nation as well. 
 
Since no favorable developments have taken so far All Banks Retirees Organisations have called for 
demonstrations and dharna in all important centers and state capitals of India. Accordingly Dharna-Cum-
March to Parliament is organised in Jantar Mantar, Delhi on 7th January, 2019(07.01.2019) Monday. We 
have also submitted a memorandum to the Honorable Prime Minister of India which is also enclosed for your 
kind reference and suitable favorable action. 
 
We shall be highly obliged if our issues are considered sympathetically. We also wish to mention that 
consideration of our issues will not affect the Balance Sheet of the Banks as the Pension Fund is created out 
of surrender of Provident Fund by employees and the corpus is as huge as Rs3,00,000/- crores. We 
earnestly hope for a positive consideration of our issues and render justice to the Senior and Super Senior 
Citizens of the Banking Industry. 
 
With Regards, 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
K V Acharya 
Joint Convener, CBPRO                        
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